
Notice of Request for Bids to Plant Three Center Pivot Irrigated Fields to Drought Tolerant Species 

Subdistrict No. 4 of the Rio Grande Water Conservation District is seeking bids to plant a drought 

tolerant species mix on three quarters north of Moffat (approx. 360 acres). Bids should include the costs 

to drill the seed mix into each field between mid-June and the Fourth of July. Bids should include a 

description of the equipment to be used and bidders experience. When reviewing bids priority will be 

first given to grass drills with pickers, second to no-till drills with adequate depth control, and third to 

double disc drills.  For further questions and details please contact Chris Ivers at 719-589-6301 or 

chris@rgwcd.org. Proposals will be accepted through January 19th, 2024, and may be submitted in 

person or by mail to 8805 Independence Way, Alamosa, CO, 81101, or by e-mail to chris@rgwcd.org.  


